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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 5, 2019

TO: Honorable James B. Frank, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3389 by Sanford (Relating to creating a position of nonprofit agency services

coordinator for the Department of Family and Protective Services.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 40 of the Human Resources Code to require the Department of
Family and Protective Services (DFPS) to designate a department employee as the nonprofit
agency services coordinator to assist nonprofit agencies in providing services and resources to
families in crisis. The provisions of the bill could be implemented using existing resources. The
bill would take effect immediately upon receiving a two-thirds majority vote in each house.
Otherwise, the bill would take effect September 1, 2019.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 530 Family and Protective Services, Department of
LBB Staff: WP, AKi, JQ, ND

Page 1 of 1


